
BROCKPORT FIRE DISTRICT 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

Please take notice that the Annual Update Document (AUD) for the Brockport Fire District, for 

the fiscal year ending December 31, 2022, has been filed with the Office of the New York State 

Comptroller and filed with the Clarkson and Sweden Town Clerks.  This document is available 

for viewing on the District website at https://www.brockportfire.org under Fire District 

Information in the 2023 Financial Reports Folder. 

 

Debra L. Bax, Secretary 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

Brockport Fire District 

 

https://www.brockportfire.org/

